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“WFWP Scotland/UK member Heidrun Williamson, who opened a charity shop in Dunfermline one and 
a half years ago, gave a talk. We had four women from NKS( Nari Kallayan Sangho) and they hadn’t 
heard about this charity. At first Heidrun introduced her family connection with Africa. Her decision to do 
more for Africa gave an idea to open a charity shop. One of her sons participated in the Edinburgh 
marathon to raise money for her charity on a recent Sunday. He raised over 2000 pounds. 
 
She showed several photos from a visit to some African countries and a school which they support to give 
education to local children. 
 
NKS ladies also collect clothes and donate them to a charity on regular basis. They were happy to know 
that they can donate to Heidrun’s charity shop as well. 
 
After Heidrun’s talk, we had a casual time together with hot drinks and snacks.” 
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